
 
 

 
February 18, 2008 
 
 
Mr. Rod Diridon, Sr. 
California Trolley and Railroad Corporation (CTRC) 
C/o Mineta Transportation Institute  
210 N. Fourth St., 4th Floor 
San Jose, CA  95112 
 
RE:  Endorsement of Historic Railroad Museum Project 
 
Dear Mr. Diridon, 
 
On behalf of the Shasta Hanchett Park Neighborhood Association (S/HPNA), I am 
writing to thank Ken Middlebrook for attending our annual neighborhood association 
meeting and to show our support for the San Jose Railroad Museum Park project.   
 
The project is very much in alignment with S/HPNA’s goal of encouraging vibrant 
business districts, preserving the city’s history and supporting the expansion of park and 
activity space for residents. We feel strongly that all of these things are necessary for the 
long-term success of our city and this project incorporates all three elements.   
 
On behalf on the Shasta Hanchett Board we are pleased to endorse the Historic Railroad 
Museum Project at the site along the Guadalupe River near Coleman Avenue. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeff Rogers 
President 
Shasta Hanchett Neighborhood Association 
 
 
Cc:  Ken Middlebrook, Vice President CTRC 
        Leslie Hamilton, Executive Director, Guadalupe River Park and Gardens 
        Councilmember Pierluigi Oliverio 
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